
 

 

 

 

 

You may have heard about the new General Data Protection Regulation ("GDPR"), that comes 

into effect 25th May 2018 concerning the storing and handling of people’s data.   

As someone who has volunteered to support Friends of Itchen Abbas, we wanted to update 

you on the data we store and how we use this data.   

What data do we hold? 

We only hold data that you have voluntarily provided to us, in the form of either email 

addresses and/or telephone numbers.   

How is this data used? 

This data is used by the Friends of Itchen Abbas committee members for the purpose of 

organising fundraising events. This data is also used by your identified year group 

representative to support Friends of Itchen Abbas fundraising activities.  It may also be used 

by your class representative to organise social events for parents of that year group. 

We do not pass your data onto to any other organisation and/or third party. 

How do we store the data? 

We are working to centralise the storage of this data so that it can be reviewed on an annual 

basis and ensure it is held securely.   

How long do we hold data? 

We hold data that you have voluntarily provided to us for the period of time that your 

child/children attend Itchen Abbas Primary school, unless you formally ask us to remove the 

data sooner. 

 

 


